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Chair Ige and members of the Senate Committee on Ways and Means, 
thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of House Bill No. 2251. The 
purpose of this bill is to authorize the county clerk of any county with a population 
of less than one hundred thousand to mail an absentee ballot to each registered 
voter of any island of that county not contiguous with the island where the county 
seat of government is located. 

The logistical and administrative issues associated with establishing a 
polling place on such an island are significant. For example, for the Island of 
Niihau, these issues include the delivery and return of ballots, voting machines, 
and associated election materials, in addition to the recruitment of on-island 
precinct officials to operate the polling place. This bill instead gives the county 
clerk the ability to give voters in this situation the convenience of an absentee 
ballot. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of House Bill No. 2251. 
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Chair Ige and Committee Members: 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of House Bill No. 2251. 
The purpose of this bill is to authorize the county clerk of a county with a population of 
less than one hundred thousand to mail an absentee ballot for each primary, special 
primary, special, general, and special general election to all properly registered voters of 
any island of that county that is not contiguous with the island where the county seat of 
government is located. 

House Bill No. 2251 will equitably reallocate diminished personnel and fiscal resources 
to improve the efficiency and cost-effectiveness of delivering voting services. 
Additionally, House Bill No. 2251 is commensurate with the voting publics' growing 
acceptance and use of non-precinct based voting such as absentee mail voting. 

Thank you for this opporT ....... .",·~ to submit testimony in support of House Bill No. 2251. 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
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Chair Ige and members of the Senate Committee on Ways and Means, thank 
you for the opportunity to testify in support of House Bill No. 2251, and the opportunity 
to offer comments. The purpose of this bill is to authorize the county clerk of any county 
with a population of less than one hundred thousand to mail an absentee ballot to each 
registered voter of any island of that county not contiguous with the island where the 
county seat of government is located. 

This bill allows the county clerk to give voters in this situation the convenience of 
an absentee ballot. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of House Bill No. 2251. 
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